
 
  
 
  
 
To: COMO Curtis Han, Jim Losi, COS, D11 Board & Staff:  Captain Baldueza, CDR 

Jones, OTO Perez  
 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  20 February 2024  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity for Jan/Feb  2024 
 
 
 
 
Activity for ASC-SF in January and early Februaty 2024 
 

• Attending the Monday Brief of Sector and SLT meeting as able. 
 
• LT Hamann is our new AUXLO and has been approving Surface activities throughout the 

AOR. 
 

• Sector has been working with the grounding of a fishing vessel near Bodega Bay. They 
asked for assistance with observation along the coast line however due to weather and 
previous commitments we couldn’t provide Aux members to help with that mission. 

 
   

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
 
EOR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


